JUNE 2016

e AIRCOOLER

DETROJT AREA GORVAIR GLLUB, ESTABLISHED 1974

PARKING LOT REVIEW

Regular Monthly Meeting

JUNE 6, 2016
Pontiac / Waterford Elks Club

DACC OFFICIAL JUNE ACTIVITY
“Mad Anthony Corvair Car Show”

ISON !
June 3-5, 2016 Fort Wayne, IN.

hospitality suite, swap meet area, tech sessions
Saturday car show - NO preregistration
Don Hall's Guest House
1313 W. Washington Center Rd. Fort Wayne, IN
To book a room reservation contact:

Don Hall's Guest House at (260) 489-2524 or
1-800-348-1999 (www.donhallsguesthouse.com)
$89.00 Standard bed, $99.00 One King
include two free breakfast tickets

JUNE 12, 2016
YOU ARE INVITED TO ATTEND
Corvair Lady (Eva McGuire)’s
“YPSILANTI CORVAIR BLOCK PARTY”
1316 Oak st., Ypsilanti

From the Heritage Museum go east on Cross St, turn
left (north) on Harris Rd. (If you get to S. Ford Blvd
you have gone 2 blocks too far.) 1 block, left on Oak.

DACC By laws change

Vote at June Meeting

The Board of Directors has decided to put to a
vote of the members present at the June general
meeting in Waterford a change to our by-laws.
Currently the by-laws state that you have to be a
member of the parent club, CORSA in order to
belong to DACC. Yes, it says that and no, we have
not enforced it. Your BoD figures if CORSA isn't
going to require all DACC members to belong to
them then we shouldn't require CORSA
membership to belong to DACC. The way the rules
are written right now CORSA charges each
chapter a flat $35 annual fee.

VOTE - CONTINUED ON PG 2

HOMECOMING 2016
Register for your hotel NOW

August 24 through 28, 2016

DO NOT assume there will be any
rooms available after the block ends.
Call Comfort Inn DIRECT ONLY (734) 455-8100

— (less than 40 rooms still available!) g

Additional June Corvair Activities

There are plenty of opportunities to enjoy your
Corvair hobby in June.

First is our monthly meeting at the Waterford Elks
on Monday the 6th. Hopefully we'll have some pretty
Corvairs all lined up in a row. Bring yours and join
the fun!

Next up we have a special chance to join the Back to
the Bricks Promo Tour as they cruise to Depot Town
in Ypsilanti on Friday night, June 10th from 5 to 8 PM
the place will be packed with Promo Tourers. We have
been invited by the Back to the Bricks organization to
join the festivities so bring a Corvair and be part of it.

Speaking of the Back to the Bricks Promo Tour, the
next day we have another chance opportunity to join
them as they tour to the Stahl Museum in
Chesterfield, MI. We will have our 2nd Saturday
Breakfast Club Meeting on June 11th at the Rams
Horn Restaurant at the corner of Utica Road and
Masonic in Fraser. After eating we can have a brief
Board of Directors meeting and then head up the road
to meet the tour group at the museum.

For even more Corvair fun in the month of June the
very next day, June 12th will be the DACC West Block
Party at Eva’s back yard in Ypsi. | am sure there will
be more info elsewhere in this newsletter with details
of that event.

The next weekend there is a very nice show for All
Air-Cooled vehicles at the Gilmore Museum grounds
in Hickory Corners. The date is Saturday, June 18th.
Entry fee is $10 per car. The Gilmore is only about
120 miles from Detroit so we should be able to gather
up at least a few hardy members to make the drive
and enjoy the day. Consider it a tune-up for the
caravan to Springfield, Illinois for the National
Convention in July.  ACTIVITIES CONTINUED ON PG 4



May Board Minutes

May 14, 2016
Wow! We had a full board
present. This was the 1st time
since I have been secretary that
we have had the full board.

The board agreed it would be
great to fill the position of
Service and Parts Director again.
We need to stay in tuned to what
is out there for sale or available.
The role would also be to keep
things updated for the AirCooler
of the swap and sale items.

Clark said he has been sending
out the renewals for members in
regards to dues owed.

We received a very nice check
from the Mad Anthony group of
$300.60. The group has
disbanded and they wanted to
donate to our group some
monies left in their treasury.

Pete Koehler is going to contact
Corsa and get a copy of the
insurance policy that covers us
for our events and outings. It is
important to know for sure what
is covered and what isn't.

We also need to find out if there
is a regulation that with our
501c3 status in regards to how
much money our group can have
year to year in the treasury. We
are aware that we can keep some
money to help maintain the
expenses for Homecoming. Pete
Koehler and Casey Schesky will
be finding out the required
information.

John O’Leary had requested a
check of $125 for 5 spots for the
Woodward dream cruise. The 5
spots are available for sale to any
of the club members for $25
dollars each. The board approved
the amount.

There was a discussion of
whether or not to remove from
the by-laws that to be a member
of DACC you must be a member
of Corsa. Pete Koehler is going to
write a complete article about
this.

We have found a 5x8 trailer for
$1800 single axle. But after
further discussion it has been

determined that it might not be big
enough. Ken Pepke and others
indicated how much additional it
would be great to keep in the trailer
for Homecoming. So we are going to
do more research to see what other
sizes are available.

The board gave approval to spend
up to $2500 for a trailer. [an Smith
will find out what is available.

Ken Pepke is going to find a
refrigerator to replace the one we
have been borrowing from Tim
Bramble all these years. The board
has approved the amount of up to
$750 for a new refrigerator.

The meeting ended at 11:25
Lori Komora ~~ Secretary

May Meeting Notes

You can tell the weather is getting
better, at least some days! We had
45 people and 5 Corvairs make it to
the meeting. We had 1 new member
attend his first meeting with us
welcome Andy Gross he has a ‘66’
Corsa Convertible, and Harry
Thomas came to visit he has a total
of 11 cars and 1 is a Corvair!

Clark updated us with membership
people have been paying we have 4
still owe and we have 137 paid
members.

Mike Jacobi stated that the 3-day
car show at Gibraltar Trade Center
made $9800.00 and the money
goes to the Veterans food bank.

Ken Pepke is back from Florida
and stated that the Aircooler had a
couple of glitches and they are
being worked out.

John O’Leary is also back from
Florida and he will be having a list
of events in the Aircooler.

Sloan Car Show had asked if
possible to get a stock Corvair from
each year built to have on display at
the Applewood Museum the 25th
26th of June. Pete Cimbala is
working on that and if you are
interesting please contact Pete.

The movie for Homecoming this
year will be “Mad Mad Mad World”.

The Mad Anthony Convention
convoy will be leaving the Ypsilanti
Museum 6:00 am Saturday June 4th.
Sad to report that prayers are needed
for Ross Newton from our lovely

Canadian group is going to be
having open heart surgery. Well
wishes from all and a speedy
recovery.

Our 50/50 brought in $126 and
$63 goes to Bill Johnson. The
attendance drawing went to Casey
Schesky Lori Komora ~ Secretary

VOTE coNT. FROM PG 1
There are always two sides to each
argument. We do get the benefit of
CORSA's insurance for our events
such as the Homecoming. We
couldn't buy that coverage for $35.
My personal belief is that if you
are a true Corvair enthusiast then
you would understand the value of
having a unified National
organization to support our
favorite hobby car. I also don't
think it is the best idea to force
membership in one organization
to belong to the other. It's your
hobby. It's your money. It's your
vote.

Come to the meeting on June 6th
and cast your vote. I hope this
doesn't turn into a huge CORSA
Anti-CORSA argument. You are
entitled to your opinion. All we as
a Board are trying to do is to
better align our by-laws with our
common practices. I see no
downside to the change. But I do
support CORSA and am a Life
member. What do you think?

PETE K, PRESIDENT

Sloan Summer Fair June 25-26

If you plan on attending this
event and can be a part of the
Corvair display at Applewood
please let me know soon so we
know who is going to be there
each day. There will be special
signs made and arrangements are
being worked on for a possible
lunch for those involved. Tim
Bramble has found a "new" grill
for us to cook the hot dogs on this
year at the Sunday cookout. Bring
a lawn chair and a dish to pass for
the just after 12 o'clock noon
event on the show field where the
Corvairs will be parked just inside
the main gate. Hot dogs, pop,
water and fixins will be provided.



Would You Like
to be the

New DACC Service

Director?

Your Board of Directors has
decided to see if there is
interest in re-establishing the
position of Service Director on
our Board. The position is still
listed in our current by-laws,
but it has been vacant for
many, many years.

What we see as the
responsibilities of the Service
Director would be to gather as
much info about repair shops
and/or sources of parts for our
Corvairs as possible. This
might entail keeping an eye on
the internet for special sales
by vendors or even auctions
with Corvair cars or parts that
club members might want to
attend.

Another duty that we would
like to add would be for this
person to keep an eye on the
classified ads in the Aircooler.
The Service Director would
periodically call to check if the
car or part was still for sale or
if we should drop the ad.

The Service Director would
be expected to attend regular
monthly meetings and any
scheduled Board meetings.
This would be a voting
position so this person would
help guide the club in future
endeavors. We will talk about
this at the June meeting in
Waterford. If you have any
interest or know of someone
that you think may be well
suited for this role please
make your thoughts known!

PETE K. PRESIDENT

My first computer ée@

Changes at the

Caveman Garage

So here it is Corvair Driving
Season and [ didn't get all of my
projects completed before the nice
weather arrived. What's that you
say? Where is the "nice weather"?
This is Michigan. Just wait a day
and it will change! I did make some
changes at the Caveman Garage
recently. The biggest change was
the sell-off of several of my prized
1960 Corvairs. In total five of them
left the nest. One of them, Stubby,
went all the way out to the West
Coast! Some were "sold" and then
"un-sold". 1 think there were at
least three "buyers" who said they
wanted "Skirts" and then
disappeared. That's okay. I really
wanted to keep Skirts anyway.

One advantage to this sell-down
is that [ was able to clear out all of
my cars that were stored in the
rented barn in Swartz Creek. Now
Jeff Shreve can have the entire
main floor for his Corvair
collection. And I save a few bucks
on rental costs.

Of course I can't be left alone with
the Craigslist ads. Since selling the
'60's I have bought a few more
Corvairs. One was a 1963 Monza
coupe that I have owned a few
times before. They say the third
time is the charm, so perhaps this
time my ownership will "stick"?
Also bought a 1966 Monza coupe
that had sat in a dry garage just
north of Flint for 37 years. The
engine was torn apart and the PO
didn't know how to put it back
together again so there it sat. Now
the engine is only good as a boat
anchor. And I don't have a boat. A
new engine has been located so I
see a Tech Session in the future.

The most recent purchase was
another 1963 Monza coupe. This
one had the benefit of a Ken Hand
rebuild just a few years ago.
Unfortunately the PO let the engine
overheat and now it doesn't have
compression on three cylinders.
lan Smith has donated the sick
engine out of his '63 Monza coupe
so maybe [ have enough good parts

to make one good engine? Or, is it
true that two wrongs don't make a
right? Time will tell with another
Tech Session on the horizon.

The Caveman Garage should be
active for the entire Corvair Driving
Season. Then I can hibernate over
the Winter and report back next
Spring that I didn't get all of my
projects completed. Like I just did
here! CAVEMAN PETE K

THE FINE PRINT

At the most recent DACC Board of
Directors meeting a topic was
brought up that affects every
member of the club; our Corporate
Tax Status. Opinions were shared as
to what we were required to do to
maintain our tax status. One
comment was that we must zero out
our treasury annually. As we have
never zeroed our treasury since
1974 perhaps we should look into
this?

DACC is not-for-profit organization
under the Federal IRS Regulations.
The rules and regulations are found
in the tax laws in chapter 501. We
are, or at least we think we are a
501.c3 organization. That means we
don't have to submit a tax return
yearly to the IRS. All we do currently
is make an annual report to the State
of Michigan with a nominal filing fee.
As long as we follow the rules set out
by the Feds we should be okay. I
couldn't find any reference to a
requirement that we "have too much
money" in the treasury or that we
have to "zero it out" every year. But,
I'm not a tax attorney. I'm not an
anything attorney. I would like to
assure the BoD and the general
membership that we are doing the
right thing and that we will be
allowed to continue as a social club
with a tax advantage.

It was decided at the Board
meeting that [ would work with our
Treasurer (Casey) to find out what
the real story is and report back to
the Board. Our goal is not to change
our tax status. Perhaps it is just to
learn what we have and what we
should do to keep it. Sounds like a
good idea to me! PETE K, PRESIDENT



CORVAIR BLOCK PARTY
YPSILANTI - JUNE 12

All members of DACC and their
guest(s) are invited to attend the
“YPSILANTI CORVAIR BLOCK
PARTY” at the homes of Corvair
Lady (Eva) and Jay Nugent on
Sunday, June 12 starting at
2:00pm. Just bring your Corvair
and a lawn chair; there will
plenty of parking space. This will
be a wonderful way to have the
club meet our west side
members. Food will be provided
including pizza, various soft
drinks (including root beer from
the famous Bill's hot dog stand),
and desserts. There will be
contest games and a raffle
(including an autographed item
related to Willow Run). We may
have a surprise guest appear at
this event. If it rains, just go to
the Ypsi. Auto Museum for our
regular DACC-West activity
meeting. Rain date will be
Sunday, July 10, A map is
provided within this newsletter.
Maps will also be available at the
Ypsi. Auto Museum. For GPS
directions, use the address of
1316 Oak St., Ypsilanti, MI
48198. Easy directions: If you're
coming from 1-94 (going west),
exit at #183 “Downtown Ypsi./
Huron” and turn right on Huron
St. (going north). If coming from
[-94 (going east), exit at #183 and
turn left on Huron St. Take
Huron St. to Michigan Ave. and
turn right (going east). Continue
on Michigan until you reach
Harris Rd. (there will be light and
you'll see a Speedway gas station
& CVS). Turn Left on Harris Rd.
(going north--only way you can
go) and go down two side
streets. Turn Left on Oak St.
(going west--only way you can
go). Go down one block to Miami
Ave. Party begins at the corner of
Miami & Oak and goes down the
block on Oak towards Mohawk.
You can't miss us...just follow the
trail of Corvairs. We ask all water
pumpers to park separate from
the Corvairs. Corvair Lady

455-8100.

DACC HOMECOMING UPDATE

As of May 12, we have 72 booked
reservations at the Comfort Inn
which leaves us with around 36
rooms still available. We're fillin
up quickly; reservations can sti
be made by calling (734)
Summer will be here
quickly and before you know it,
it's time for Homecoming (August
25-28, 2016). Get those
registration forms mailed in, and
don't forget to sign up for the GM
Heritage tour for Friday (Aug. 26).
This year, we will have the thrill of
viewing the Astro | concept car
DACC President, Pete Koehler,
recently wrote a very
interesting article in the April
CORSA Communique detailing the
beginning roots of the rescue and
restoration process of this vehicle
which started with a sort of
kidnapping of the car. DACC
Member and retired GM designer,
Stu Shuster was also involved as
Pete's partner in savinF the Astro
[. Stu and/or Pete will be joining
us at the Heritage Center to
reunite with this unique vehicle;
so don't forget to bring your
camera to capture this moment.
We are pleased that Rockin Ronnie
will be returning as our magical D]
spinning those oldies for us to
listen and dance to on Friday and
Saturday. Ladies will be pleased to
know that the Mary Kay
representative will be returnin
and have all her skin care ang
make up goodies for you to sample
and purchase on Friday and
Saturday from 11am-5pm. Sandra
(Mary Kay rep.) also happens to be
a registered nurse which will
enable us to have the addition of a
First Aid Station available on
Friday/Saturday from 1lam-5pm
Ein case of minor injuries
rom Corvair repair work, or if
you want to get your blood
pressure checked after buying all
those parts in the swap meet
area). Shopping in the city of
Plymouth can take place on Friday
from 1pm-3pm (maps will be
available at Registration). Save a
little money from shopping for
Saturday evening as Lori Komora
will be hosting her (back by
popular demand) wine and cheese
tasting ($10.00 per person with
sign up at registrationg).

The drive-in movie for Friday

evening will be “It's a Mad Mad
Mad Mad World”. When you
watch this comedy, look for the
Corvair Rampside that is featured
in a quick scene. Also, we hope
you're working on your costume
for the dress-up event on
Saturday. It will be so cool to see a
lot of people dressed in late
1950's thru 1960's wear parading
around for this fun activity. While
you're thinking about what
costume to wear, don’t forget to
look around your house, shed, and
garage for items to donate for the
live auction that our favorite
auctioneer (Marvin Granger) will
gladly take bids on such as white
elephant items, household,
automotive, etc. We are still
looking for individuals to
volunteer their services to help in
the Registration and Hospitality
Rooms. [ am also pleased to
announce that the “Friends of
Corvair” of Ohio will be hosting a
lunch for us again this year. Valve
Cover Racing will take place on
Friday (Aug. 26) from 7pm-8pm.
We encourage anyone who would
like to participate. Since we've
had quite a few new members
who have joined DACC,
Corvair Lady (Eva)
CONTINUED NEXT MONTH

ACTIVITIES rromPG1

And don't forget the Eyes on
Design show at the Edsel and
Eleanor Ford Estate on Sunday,
June 19th. We will be represented
by Pete Cimbala and his 1963
Monza convertible. There is a fee
for spectators, but the show is top
notch and well worth it!

We round out the month with
the Sloan Museum Auto Fair over
the last weekend of June. Look for
more details elsewhere in the
Aircooler. We have purchased a
better grill for Pete C to use as he
flips hot dogs for us. I heard a
rumor that he may have to retire
the famed Vice-Grip Hot Dog
Flipper as we have also purchased
proper tools for handling the dogs.

from PETE K, PRESIDENT




DETROIT AREA CORVAIR CLUB
Activities - 2016

The short Spring should not be an indication of what is to come.
The weather will cooperate. Now is the time to make some plans.
Join your friends and have some fun.

June 25-26. SLOAN MUSEUM AUTO FAIR - An exciting two-day
Car Show with music, exhibits, family fun with activities for kids,
entertainment, Treasures in the Meadow, craft vendors, food
vendors, vehicles for sale and 700 or more great automobiles on
display. This show is held on the beautiful Flint Cultural Center
Campus. All years, makes, models and descriptions are welcome
so you will see every kind of car and trick you can imagine.
Details online at SloanAutoFair and watch for the EBlasts as we
approach the date. The C.S. Mott Event at the Applewood Estate
will coincide with the Sloan Auto Fair.

Saturday July 2nd. CASS CITY PARADE 10:00 am
July 12-16. The CORSA INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION will take
place in Springfield, IL

July 30. The CONCOURS D’ LEMONS will take place in Plymouth,
MI and this event is always about as much fun as you can have
with your car. Stay tuned.

August 13-14 BERKLEY PARADE Berkley, MI.

August 20 WOODWARD DREAM CRUISE, Birmingham, MI.
August 25-28 DACC HOMECOMING, Plymouth, ML
September 17-18 ORPHAN CAR SHOW, Ypsilanti, MI.

October 1-2 SPRINGFIELD OAKS ANTIQUE/CLASSIC CAR SHOW
AND AUCTION Davisburg, MI

In addition to the events listed above there will also be several
driving/eating events. Announcements and updates will be
provided at our regular meetings and also by EBlast. Dust off,
buff up, tune up, start up and join in. There are lots going on.
Corvairs are appreciated, but not a requirement

-John O’Leary - Activities Director

Back to the Bricks

Friendship Promo Tour June 10-15
[ would like to invite everyone to
Depot Town in Ypsi on Friday June
10th. 5-8 PM to join all the people on
this years tour. But if too many locals
show up there may not be enough
room for everyone, an issue that could
happen this year as our numbers are
up and we may hit 200 cars and trucks.
This is a good thing but can also be a
bad thing if there are too many people,
one of the things you have to think
about when planning an event like
this. We can say 200 in our group but
you really can't tell how many locals
will show up until the day of the event.
The Saturday stop will be on Huron
St. in Downtown Port Huron 5-8 PM so
if you live out that way stop by and
check out that event. Sunday will be a
little bit of a ride for most everyone to
East Tawas where they will have
Newman St. closed off from 5-8 PM
Monday will be Downtown Grayling
5-8 PM after a tour of the National
Guard Base just after lunch. Tuesday
will find us on the main drag in West

Branch from 5-9 PM and we will!
| have an end of the road lunch at the
Birch Run Expo Center at noon on
Wednesday. Follow the tour on ABC 12
News in the Flint area on the web at
abcl12news.com or check out the
backtothebricks.org web page and
Back to the Bricks Car Cruise on
Facebook.

from PETE C

Be sure to visit ... detroitcorvairs.com
Along with a web page the DACC now has a FACEBOOK page ...
https://www.facebook.com/#!/DETROITCORVAIRS

MAIL TO:

DACC HOMECOMING 2016

c/o Pete Cimbala

5498 DUFFIELD

SWARTZ CREEK, MI. 48473-8578

MAIL TO:

DACC HOMECOMING 2016

clo Pete Cimbala

5498 DUFFIELD

SWARTZ CREEK, MI. 48473-8578



38‘(:74/ DACC HOMECOMING WEDNESDAY - EARLY BIRDS GATHER

FEATURING GUEST SPEAKER NICK GIGANTE THURSDAY - 11:00 AM TO 2:00 PM SET UP

REGISTRATION / HOSPITALITY
FRANK WINCHELL’S GRANDSON

MIKE McKEEL CAR CARE CLINIC
GM HERITAGE CENTER on FRIDAY CORVAIR MUSEUM, CRUISE AND
AUGUST 25, 26, 27, 28, 2016

FIREHOUSE MUSEUM IN YPSILANTI

FRIDAY + REGISTRATION

. . T - WOMEN'S ACTIVITIES AS POSTED
Registration Application - GM HERITAGE CENTER ($10 EXTRA)

« MIKE McKEEL CAR CLINIC + TECH

- SWAP MEET & HOSPITALITY ROOM
ANt || oPoRTHURON - D J ROCKIN RONNEY MUSIC & TRIVIA
— {lgo————FF + COOK OUT /PICNIC
e \ ’ - VALVE COVER RACES
AL ; « ‘CAR ON TRIAL’ from NICK GIGANTE
s - DACC DRIVE IN MOVIE-
H—f IT'S A MAD,MAD,MAD, WORLD
* pemar || X
T B SATURDAY - REGISTRATION
—— AL NICK GIGANTE APPEARANCE

WOMEN'S ACTIVITIES
PEOPLE’S CHOICE CAR SHOW
MODEL AND TOY SHOW

ANN ARBOR FD.. 1‘

BOMCAO (g A SWAP MEET & HOSPITALITY ROOM
e CUNEL

ROAD TOUR “WILLOW RUN FUN RUN
MIKE McKEEL CAR CARE CLINIC
KIDS ACTIVITIES

CRAZY CORVAIR CAPER

D J ROCKIN RONNEY TRIVIA & PRIZE

g
T TOLEDO [ 0 TLEDO ff

FOR ADDITIONAL or OTHER INFORMATION CONTACT

.
. . . . . . . . . . . . . .

PETE CIMBALA  (810) 621-9866 or (810) 241-8593 LIVE AUCTION
o WINNERS “DRIVE THRU” SHOW
Email: Corvairkid1963@lentel.com PI1ZZA PARTY
REGISTER ON LINE AT OUR WEB PAGE WINE & CHEESE TASTE hotel guests only
detroitcorvairs.com SUNDAY: - LEFT OVERS, FAREWELL
HOTEL LOCATION FOR MOST EVENTS: * CRUSIN HINES DR. — CLASSICS ONLY
COMFORT INN of PLYMOUTH WHEN MAKING YOUR RESERVATION, BE SURE TO MENTION
40455 ANN ARBOR ROAD “CORVAIR EVENT” TO RECEIVE THE SPECIAL ROOM RATE OF
PLYMOUTH, MI 48170 $84.00 PLUS TAX, PER NIGHT. THE $84.00 SPECIAL RATE ALSO
VOICE: (734) 455-8100 FAX: (734) 455-5711 INCLUDES WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 24, 2016

FILL IN THE FORM BELOW AND MAIL IT TO: DACC HOMECOMING 2016 c/o Pete Cimbala 5498 DUFFIELD, SWARTZ CREEK, MI. 48473-8578

CUT HERE
DACC HOMECOMING 2016 REGISTRATION APPLICATION

REGISTRATION: SINGLE $35.00 FAMILY $50.00 EARLY DISCOUNT -$5 PAYMENT ENCLOSED
Persons attending Only one Registration Pack per Individual or Family registration.

GM HERITAGE TOUR  NO YES, [ ] at$10 per person

TWO OR MORE CARS 1%'Car included, |:| additional car(s) at $5 each

NEED SWAP SPACE? NO YES  1stspace included, [ ] additional space(s) at $10 each [ |

FORD UAW Hall 35603 Plymouth Rd, Livonia, MI 48150!
NAME : (for your name tag) TOTAL ENCLOSED| %
YOUR ADDRESS: CITY STATE ZIP:
OTHER NAME(S) : (for name tag(s) FOR OFFICIAL USE
PHONE #: [ ] - E-mail
YEAR (S): MODEL (S):

DID YOU DRIVE YOUR CORVAIR HERE? Y N MILES DRIVEN TO GET HERE?

THE DACC RESERVES THE RIGHT TO REJECT APPLICATIONS AT THE DISCRESSION OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS/ 3/16/2016 - JUNE AIRCOOLER




SACC OFFICERS MAY TREASURY REPORT
P;gzlh?:rr(l)t'] mail.com Pete Koehler Precious Balance $9738.59
pkoehler01@gmail.com Mad Anthony Corvair Club

y Corvair Clu $300.60

C_(248) 63_0'6442 . Homecoming 345.00
Vice President lan Smith Membership 160.00
7?:‘4 33r4 rgzos hoo.com 50/50 drawing 53.00
Membership Clark Hartzel Disbursement Eva McGuire (Block Party) (200.00)
H (586) 293-1587 from Casey Schesky, Treasurer
Editor Ken Pepke
kenpepke@yahoo.com
H (734) 284-5123 C (734) 476-9616 %%IEI'E & %MB

Treasurer
cfschesky@aol.com
248-444-9662
Secretary
lkomora1@yahoo.com
C (734) 223-8943
Activities John O'Leary
H (248) 681-7747  C (248) 613-8550

o'learyjohn@yahoo.com

Casey Schesky

Lori Komora

assist) Pete Koehler: pkoehler01 mail.com
DACC WEBSITE:
John Allesee Jay Nugent

john@allesee.com
H (734) 429-2196

jin@nuge.com
H (734) 484-5105

DACC MEMBERSHIP REPORT
May 17,2016 by Clark Hartzel

Eantz

Exp in Feb: Betzoldt, B.Johnson, dropped

Hines

Due in April; Fish, Roerink, Schultz, will be dropped
Due in May: Ambrozy, Braden, Duve, Euesden,
Hershoren, Poskie, Rollins.

Due in June: Chapman, Flanagan, Grahovac, O’Leary,
White.

Due in July: Debbrecht, Dehring, Haight, Kinsman,
North, Pepke, Piche, Ronayne, Thomas, Vellner.

We have 128 paid members and 10 who owe dues.
We are mailing 13 complementary newsletters to other
clubs and the Ypsilanti museum Please don't pay in
cash. I can forget who gives it to me! Get those checks
in folks!!!

If you can’t make it to the next meeting, send a
$20.00 check

dues, payable to: Detroit Area Corvair Club,
16911 Anita Ave., Fraser, Ml 48026-2275

If you wish to receive only an on-line newsletter let me
know by email so | can verify your email address.
Questions about membership or change address or
e-mail chartzel@comcast.net or phone 586-293-1587
We have an email blast list to notify members of
quickie tours or last minute changes. Please send
me your email address so | can keep the list up to date.

ADS ARE FREE TO ALL — SEND TO kenpepke@yahoo com
FOR SALE: 78 450SL, $8,500.00 (Would like to
trade for a like price Rampside) ALSO: 61 700 4 Dr
Police Car, $2,500.00, Marvin Granger,

1965fourdoor@gmail.com 810 869 4876 (June)
FOR SALE: 60 Monza, disassembled, many extra
parts, Price: TBD ALSO: 60 500 Sedan (wrecked)
Will part out or sell all, Price: TBD Robert W. Jennings
robertwjennings43@gmail.com, 810 516 2839 (June)

FOR SALE: 64 Monza 110 PG conv. Red & red w/
white top. In great cond; no rust, good driver. Pics
$7800. (Jan) Brighton area. 810-229-4749 (June)

FOR SALE: 66, 140 eng 4-carb, .060" over bore, Isky,
comp less carbs $500 - four carbs w/ link, fuel lines &
air cleaner $250 - 65 140 HP eng .040" over w/ HP
Isky cam, no carbs, $500 - Douglas dual exh for 140
eng, need repair, $75 - 66 Saginaw 4-spd trans, $150 -
Box of Saginaw 3 & 4 spd parts, enough to build at
least one more trans, $100 - Spec Crown lower
bracket for rear suspension, $50 - 4 rare 13" ET Alum
slotted mags w/ center caps & lugs, $400/set -teles
steering column & wood wheel w/ correct gear box,
$850 all -66 Corsa dash & wire harness, match Corsa
glove box door & surround, $200 all - Tint w/s, $100 -
Front bumper, $20 -front susp less springs & brakes,
$100 -Rr axle 1/2 shafts, $20 ea -Rr lower struts, $20
ea - Pete Koehler 248-630-6442 (May)

FOR SALE: 62 6 dr std Greenbrier Light blue /white
stripe. solid but dented, easily repair, good tires. not
run eng apart has all parts. great to start $ 2500.00

firm - Tim Bramble 248 343-9677 pictures if interest

DACC Membership Report

Apr 17, 2016 by Clark Hartzel
Welcome new members: Andy Gross of Huntington
Woods, ’66 Corsa convertible.
Bill Anstine of Traverse City, '63 Spyder convertible.
Wayne Rider of Addison, '65 Corsa coupe.
Thanks to the following for keeping your membership
up to date: Bluhm, B.Granger, L.Hand, Lindh, McKean,
Pleitner, J.shreve, Shuster, Weeks
Exp. in Feb.: Betzoldt, B.Johnson. Will be dropped.
Due in April: Fish, Roerink, Schultz.
Due in May: Ambrozy, Braden, Duve, Euesden,
Hershoren, Hines, Poskie, Rollins.
Due in June: Chapman, Flanagan, Grahovac,
O’Leary, White.

We have 135 paid members, 5 who owe dues, and
we are mailing 13 complementary newsletters to other
clubs and the Ypsilanti museum. Let's get those
checks in folks.




SUBMISSION DEADLINE — 17t OF THE MONTH

The Detroit Area Corvair Club is a charter chapter of CORSA, Inc. Monthly meetings are held on the First
Monday of each month, 7PM, at the WATERFORD ELKS Club, on Scott Lake Rd, Waterford, MI 4/10 mi south
of Dixie Hwy. Meetings are open to DACC Members, friends, and all interested in the Corvair. Come early;
join us for dinner in the ELKS dining room. Choose entries from their menu.

The AIRCOOLER
Fkx NOTICE kel Keen Pepke, Editor

126 S Riverbank

JULY MEETING WILL BE W28 S Riverbark
JULY 11TH

"
MAKE COMFORT INN RESERVATIONS
NOW FOR HOMECOMING

FIRST CLASS

June — Sloan Museum Spring Event, Flint — June 25-26, 2016 )
July — Concours d’ Lemons, Plymouth — July 30, 2016 Are available for
CORSA International, Springfield, IL July 12-16, 2016 $15 plus $2 shipping.
August - DACC Homecoming, August 25-28, 2016 Go to
-Woodward Dream Cruise, August 20, 2016
_Back to the Bricks — August/13-14, 2016 www.allesee.com/calendar
-Berkley Parade, August 19, 2016 for order form or to pay with
-Hines Drive Cruise, August 28, 2016 credit card. Send check to

September — Orphan Car Show, Ypsilanti September/17-18, 2016 John Al
October — Springfield Oaks Antique/Classic Car Show and Auction onhn Allesee -

The DACC Activities calendar consists of one "planned” activity and| Calendar
then a Saturday and a Sunday event PO Box 549

each month. .
-John O’Leary, Activities Director Saline, M 48176

MECHANICAL REPAIRS / BODY WORK: PARTS AND SERVICES

Show and Go Collision 9103 Chalmers Detroit, Ml 48213 Tom Cavatio  (313) 371-9085

PARTS & SERVICES:
Mike McKeel - Mechanical Repairs / Parts & Tech Advice  (734) 485-2729 vaircare67@gmail.com

Clark’s Corvair parts 400 Mohawk Trail, Shelburne Falls, MA. 01370 (413) 625-9776
BOTH PARTS & REPAIRS:
Ken Hand 1896 S. Gregory Rd., Fowlerville, Ml 48836 (248) 613-8586

CONSIGNMENT SALES:
North American Classic Cars — 27222 Plymouth Rd. Redford, MI 48239  www.northamericanclassics.com

On line ads provide our members with a quick reference guide to satisfy their Corvair needs
DACC members wishing to be included on this list should submit their information to Editor Ken Pepke




